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Thursday 17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Pupils are working extremely hard and experiencing great teaching with their teaching teams and are 

also being offered new opportunities before, during and after school. 

 

School Website:         www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk 

The website is regularly updated: 

 events taking place in school https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/events  

 weekly praising https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/serve_file/9395156  

 what each class is learning https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/curriculum/48635  

 parent letters https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/letters-home-2022-2023/127991  

 Martha updates https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/page/our-well-being-companion/113860  

Please take a look. 

 

Wood Street Mission: 

This Friday 18th November every pupil will have an opportunity to visit the ‘Books Forever Roadshow’ 

in school, provided by Wood Street Mission.  Each pupil will be able to choose books free of charge 

and take them home to share with you.  This is a very exciting opportunity that is a first for us in 

school. 

 

Morning Bagels: 

Magic Breakfast are continuing to provide bagels to school, but due to substantial increases in the 

cost of food and delivery, they will not be able to provide as many bagels as we have been used to.  

To ensure that we have enough bagels each day at the moment only 1 slice will be offered.  I am sure 

that you understand the reason behind this; morning bagels have been so well received by everyone 

in school. 

 

Children in Need: 

We are again supporting this worthwhile charity; on Friday 18th November it is ‘rainbow day’ wear any 

colour instead of our school uniform, buckets for donations will be at each gate. 

Children in Need biscuits are on sale but need to be paid for before Friday, the cost is 50 pence all 

money goes towards Children in Need. 

 

Online Parent’s Evening: 

There will be an opportunity on Tuesday 29th November to have a 5 minute appointment online with 

your child’s class teacher, details to follow. 
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Parent Governor Elections: 

A reminder that there is still time to put yourself forward or nominate another parent to go into the 

ballot for the vacancy of Parent Governor on our Governing Board. 

 

School Grid: 

There are still a number of parents/carers who have not set up an account on School Grid, if your 

child is in Year 1 – Year 6 and on a school lunch you need to have an account for order a school meal.  

Please can we ask you to do this as your child will be given the default sandwich lunch if one isn’t 

picked in advance? 

 

School Milk: 

Mrs Frost may have already contacted you regarding your child not drinking school milk; free school 

meal pupils automatically have milk ordered for them.  If you know that your child will not drink milk, 

please let us know so that the milk can be cancelled and not wasted. 

 

Dogs: 

If you need to walk your dog to school, they MUST be carried whilst on the school grounds. 

 

Christmas Shows: 

As last year, each class will perform separately for parents/carers, details to follow. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


